
Stamford Plaza Brisbane is Back in Business! 
 

We are excited to advise that Stamford Plaza Brisbane is re-opening to the public on Tuesday 1 
November 2022. 
 
Visit the city’s most iconic and luxury riverside 5-star hotel for business or leisure, that is 
conveniently located in the hub of Brisbane’s financial district, just minutes from the city centre, 
yet also right next to Brisbane’s beautiful Botanic Gardens. 
 

All 252 of our luxuriously decorated guest rooms feature spectacular views of the Brisbane River, 
Kangaroo Point cliffs or the Botanic Gardens. Breathtaking in the day and dazzling at night, their 
panoramic views and impeccably designed interiors have been a city icon for more than 30 
years. 
 

Stop by our signature Kabuki Japanese Restaurant, currently rated as one of the top 28 
Japanese restaurants in Brisbane1. Enjoy authentic Japanese flavours with sizzling teppanyaki 
cooked right before your eyes in a fiery show of cooking finesse.  
 
Alternatively, enjoy a casual dining experience of tasty eats and cocktails at our idyllic, open-air 
Pav Bar where the sport is always on and the burgers are the best. 
 

The renowned Argentinian restaurant La Boca Bar and Grill, already established at Stamford 
Plaza Adelaide and Stamford Plaza Sydney, will soon open at our premises in Brisbane in late 
November 2022. 
 
Specialising in wood-fired meat and vegetable delicacies prepared on the Parilla vertical grill, you 
will enjoy the asado cooking style that offers a sublime Argentinian culinary journey. Savour 
skilfully slow-cooked, locally sourced beef, pork and lamb with redgum and charcoal flavours. 
 

But more than just food, Stamford Plaza Brisbane has long been the consummate host for 
weddings, engagement parties and private special events for a long time. 
 

Our exquisite indoor and outdoor event spaces, captivating river backdrops and wonderful 
hospitality has made for many a memorable wedding day for generations past. Now, we look 
forward to sharing these important celebrations of life with you, right here where your parents 
had theirs. 
 

“We are extremely proud that Stamford Plaza Brisbane’s diverse selection of accommodation, 
indoor and outdoor amenities, award-winning restaurants and memorable event services are 
opening again after the Brisbane floods forced us to close our doors in February 2022, said 
General Manager Rod Munro.  
 
‘’You can now make those grand plans with us that had to be pushed back for so long.” 
 

Make your bookings today; we look forward to welcoming you! 
 
1 According to www.tripadvisor.com October 2022 
 
 
For more information 
 

For all bookings please visit our website  

https://www.stamford.com.au/hotels/stamford-plaza-brisbane-hotel  

Address: 39 Margaret St, Brisbane City QLD 4000, Australia 

Media Contact: Julia George 0413 522 792 or email juliageorge@spb.stamford.com.au 
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